
 

 

DECEMBER  2022 CITY UPDATE 

Mark your calendar for future programs in this series: Green Infrastructure, Thursday, January 12;  

Status of our Waters, Tuesday, February 7; Storm Water Runoff & Ponds, Thursday, March 9 

Real and Personal Property Taxes 

The City recently went "live" with Ascent Land 
Records Software, which will be used for real 
and personal property taxes. The software will 
improve many aspects of the property tax 
process and will allow direct public access to 
tax information.  You can view the amount of 
taxes and payment status for any property via 
the City’s website:  
two-rivers.org, click on “Assessor”, then  
“Real Estate Tax Information” 



 

 

 
Two Rivers City Council Regular Meetings 

December 5 & 19, 6:00 p.m. 

January 3 & 16, 6:00 p.m. 
--View meetings live or after on Two Rivers City Hall 

Facebook page or at www.two-rivers.org 

Holidays – City Offices Closed 

Christmas – December 23 & 26  

New Year’s – January 2 

Garbage Pickup Days Not Impacted by Holidays 

 Friday routes will be served on December 23 and 30. 

 Monday routes will be served on December 26 and 

January 2. 

THINKING OF RUNNING FOR OFFICE IN 2023? 

Individuals interested in running for City Council in the April 2023 election can pick up candidacy and nomination 
paper packets in the City Clerk’s office starting December 1, 2022  
 

The three Council seats that will appear on the April ballot are currently held by Bonnie Shimulunas, Adam 

Wachowski and Darla LeClair , all of whom are eligible to run for re-election if they choose. 
 

Candidacy paperwork and nomination papers are due back to the City Clerk no later than 5:00 pm on January 3, 

2023. Any questions regarding this process can be directed to City Clerk  Jamie Jackson at 920-793-5526 or 

jamjac@two-rivers.org. 
 

Two Rivers City Council Members are elected “at large” that is, they are voted on by, and represent the entire city. 

Council terms are three years. 
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